
Mr John Sheils 
Planning & Environmental Consultants 
31 Athlumney Castle 
Navan 
Co. Meath. 

26/09/2014 

Dear Mr Sheils 

Thank you for your letter dated 26/09/14, concerning the timeframe for submission of EIS's 
for the following waste licence application: 

• Sand & Gravel Merchants (W0264-01) 
• Kiernan's Sand & Gravel (W0262-01) 
• Clashford Recovery Facility ltd (W0265-01). 

Having reviewed the contents of your letter, the Agency, given the particular circumstances 
of this case, is agreeable to allow up to Friday 101

h October 2014, for the receipt ofthese EIS 
submissions. 

If you have any further queries or concerns in relation to this matter, please contact the 
undersigned. 

Please direct all correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, Licensing 

Unit, Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting the 

register numbers above. 

Yours sincerely 

z~.f!r~~----
Senior Inspector 

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Environmental Protection Agency 

Wexford 


